

TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON

ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BUILDING 1 HEINEMAN PLACE HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

> ctammaro@harrison-ny.gov 914-670-3028



Catherine Tammaro
Director of Community Services



Dear Members of the Town Board,

The following are the statistics for the Harrison Food Pantry for Dec 2023 and Jan 2024.

December 2023 we supported:

129 Children 239 Adults 61 Seniors 147 Households

January 2024 we supported:

116 Children 162 Adults 52 Seniors 139 Households

In December 160 families received "wish list" items and gift cards to Wegmans and Target from the Harrison Holiday Project.

60 men received new winter coats donated by the Knights of Columbus. 140 children received new coats donated from the Childrens Hope Chest. 40 women received new coats donated by the Columbiettes.

We have engaged corporate volunteers, Barrington Chemicals, that will send staff every month to assist with distribution at the food pantry.

We have started a pilot program with HCSD where students from HHS Life Skills Program will volunteer at the food pantry 2 hours per week. The students are accompanied by their teachers and the school district has provided proof of insurance.

Community Conversations resumed with January topic of Self Care.

Veteran banners will go up again in April – 15 additional purchased for 2024.

501c3 planning meetings will begin again in February.